
 

 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
June 7, 2012  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) – Reply Submission 
 Clearance of DSM Variance Accounts   

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number:  EB-2012-0192                        
                                              
The Board’s Notice of Application and Procedural Order No. 1 dated May 24, 2012,  
required interested parties including Board Staff to file written submissions on Enbridge’s 
application by June 4, 2012.  As the only response received from any party was BOMA’s 
June 7th email to the Board supporting the Application, Enbridge will not be filing a reply 
submission.   
 
Enbridge therefore respectfully requests that the Board proceed with a Decision and 
Order. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
[original signed] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Mr. Dennis O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 EB-2012-0192 Interested Parties and Enbridge DSM Consultative Members  

Shari Lynn Spratt
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings  
phone: (416) 495-5499 
fax: (416) 495-6072  
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 


